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Lou Mansolillo

From: Peter Solomon <anthonyspharmacy2@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 8:25 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Bills H7720 & HB 8143

 
Good Morning: 
I, Peter Solomon, owner of Anthony’s Pharmacy,  am writing to extend my support for the above referenced Bills slated 
to be heard by the legislature.  Pharmacies need a level playing field in our industry in order to survive as independents 
as well as provide a necessary and vital support system for our communities.  Failure to ensure this level playing field will 
eventually cause the independent pharmacies to become obsolete – which would be a major misfortune for the 
pharmacy profession in relation to those independents whose livelihood depend on being able continue to sustain their 
community businesses.  The limits and hurdles the above Bills are aiming to alleviate will allow the independent 
pharmacy to continue to do business in a fair and competitive manner. 
It should be noted that any other profession that had to overcome the hurdles that the independent pharmacies are 
faced with would not be able to sustain their businesses within these confines and restraints.  
I ask that you give due consideration to pass the Bills H7720 & HB 8143. 
 
Best regards 
Peter Solomon 
Anthony’s Pharmacy 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 


